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NOTICE 10-2024:     REVISION TO TARIFF RATES FOR THE ENERGY SECTOR EFFECTIVE MAY 1ST, 2024 
 
 

 

March 22nd, 2024 

 

Further to our Notice 06-2024 dated March 6th, 2024 customers are reminded that PLIPDECO’s new Tariff 

takes effect from Wednesday May 1st, 2024. Additionally, please note that adjustments have been made 

to the rates in the Tariff for the Energy Sector. 
 

The Tariff for the Energy Sector can be accessed at https://www.plipdeco.com/energytariff2024/ 
 

For ease of reference, increases are highlighted in yellow and new areas are highlighted in blue. 
 

We thank all our customers and stakeholders for their continued support.  Please feel free to contact our 

Marketing and Business Development Department at email info@plipdeco.com to address any 

clarifications you may require.   

 

Sincerely,  

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
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